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Notice Of STAGE 3 - Mandatory Compliance, Water Warning 
 
 
As of July 20, 2022, the City of Blanco has implemented Stage 3 water restrictions for all 
customers of the City of Blanco. 
 
The restrictions are as follows: 
 
• Continuation of Stage 1 Sections (a) and (b) 
• Continuation of Stage 2, with further restrictions following: 
• All outside watering of ornamental plants is prohibited (unless for business purposes). 

(Livestock may be watered.) 
• The watering of vegetable gardens will be permitted between 8 p.m. and 8 a.m. using the 

odd/even system (even house numbers on Sunday/Thursday, odd numbers on 
Saturday/Wednesday). 

• No operation of any industrial or commercial activity or process, including construction 
activity, which uses water beyond the sanitary and drinking needs of employees, customers, 
or visitors. This provision shall not apply to the operation of residential rental buildings. 

• Customer water quotas may be passed with Council approval. 
• Limitations on the use of water by industries or other non-municipal water users, including 

requirements for them to find additional water sources, to increase recycling, or to modify 
production processes. 

• Fire Department water use for firefighting only. 
• The Issuance of new water taps may be curtailed with Council approval. 
• Non-compliant citizens may be subject to: 

1. water surcharge 
2. increased fines 
3. water shutoffs-reconnections only with proof of installed flow restrictor 
4. increased charge for reconnection of utilities 

 
 


